
To BOS for tomorrow’s agenda: 

 

Jeff and I strongly urge you to not renew the contract and instead look to non-lethal, more 

humane options. We have been Mendocino residents for 40+ years. As long time advocates for 

animal rights we know there are viable alternatives. 

 

Thank you for your attention and for all you have done to facilitate easy access Covid 

vaccinations! 

 

Best, 

 

Joan and Jeff Stanford 

 


